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30th  March 2020 

Dear Parents 

As we approach Easter, I would like to inform you of the school’s plans for the two week Easter 

break.   

The Government have asked all schools to remain open where they can, this includes for the two 

Bank Holidays.  Staff at Somerford are prepared to do this for critical workers  - yet another reason 

I am immensely proud of them.  

However, I am aware that some of you may have already made plans for the holiday and therefore 

will not need the child care service at school.  I do not want to ask staff to come in if this is not 

essential.  

Please would you indicate on the slip below and return to school as soon as possible so staffing 

decisions can be made. 

Please note, children in school over the Easter holiday will receive a cold, packed lunch as the 

kitchen will be running on minimal staff.  

Thank you for your support and for the important role you are currently playing. 

Best wishes 

Helen Frampton 

Head teacher 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Easter childcare provision  Child’s name ________________________________ 

Week beginning April 6th 

I do not require childcare  

I require child care on the following days ___________________________________ 

Week beginning April 13th 

I do not require childcare  

I require child care on the following days ____________________________________ 
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